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Daniel George

From: Allen Hippler <Allen.Hippler@nrim.com>

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 8:54 AM

To: Sen. Bill Stoltze

Subject: thank you for your efforts on the Film Tax Credit

I really appreciate it.  I completely support your efforts to protect the state from these types of giveaways. 

thanks 

 

Allen Hippler 

Vice President 

Construction Lending 

(907)261-3335 office 

(907)562-0495 fax 

(907)830-9995 cell 

3111 C St 

PO Box 241489 

Anchorage, AK  99521-1489 
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